
  

 
 

  
 

 
 

Anti-Bullying Week 2023 – ‘Make a Noise About Bullying’ 
Monday 13th November ‘Odd Socks Day’ 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

As part of our PSHE curriculum and our continuing work to develop all children’s personal, 
social, emotional, moral and behavioural skills and knowledge we are taking part in 
National Anti-Bullying Week next week. The theme this year is ‘Make a Noise About 
Bullying’. The week will begin with Odd Socks Day on Monday 13th November, where all 
adults and children are invited to wear odd socks to celebrate what makes us all unique.  

Our Anti-Bullying activities will shine a spotlight on bullying and raise awareness around 
the issues of bullying. Some lessons during the week will have a focus on helping our 
children to develop the skills, understanding and confidence to recognise and act when 
they see or experience bullying. The lessons will be varied and involve the children in many 
fun activities also linked to the theme. 

 
For more information on the theme please see the website:  
https://anti-bullyingalliance.org.uk/anti-bullying-week-2023-make-noise-about-
bullying/parents-and-carers 
 
Click on the video link below to watch the Primary School official film: 
https://youtu.be/VkU2xYJKQq4 
 
We look forward to working as partners with you in this important area. Thank you for 
your support and if you wish for any more information please see Miss Price. 

 
Yours sincerely 
  

 
Mr Adam Hossen 
Head Teacher 
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